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The Gatehouse and Littlegates 

 
Happy Valentine’s day 
 

    

            

 

The children have worked together beautifully this week. We have chatted about friendship, 

being kind, and showing love – these discussions have certainly been absorbed by our little 

ones.  

We have decorated biscuits to take home and share with our family members. The children 

have creating a Valentine’s day card for their special people and have been singing a lovely “I 

love you” song for everyone.  

We hope you all have a wonderful half term. 

 

Mrs Santosh Roth 

 


